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Address

Senator Marco Rubio

United States Senate

317 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington DC, 20510
Dear Senator Marco Rubio,

Please co-sponsor the Respect for Rights of Conscience Act (H.R. 1179) and help enact it into law. The Obama administration’s decision to require even religious institutions to provide coverage of sterilization and contraceptives, including drugs that can cause an abortion, makes passage of this measure especially urgent. Please ensure that the rights of conscience of all participants in our nation’s health care system are respected.
Sincerely,

